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29 May 2020 

Confirmation of School Reopening on June 1st for children in Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is a follow up to the information sent home last Friday to confirm, that following 
the Prime Minister’s announcement last night- Thursday 28th May 2020, we will be 
reopening Cheselbourne Village School to children in Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 on 
Monday 1st June 2020.   
 
Please ensure that you have familiarised yourself with all the details sent home last week as 
the new systems explained in those documents will come into 
force from Monday morning.     
 
We will also be launching our new ‘Golden Rules’ to help support 
children with their return to school under the new and different 
circumstances.  The ‘Be Ready, Be Respectful, Be Safe’ motto is 
something the children in Butterfly Class will have heard before 
but from now, will be used to help children understand the steps 
we all need to take to keep as safe as possible in school whilst the 
concerns around coronavirus remain.  
 
For parents of children in the year groups named above, if you are not intending to send 
your child in on Monday, please could we ask that you to let us know. There is no penalty 
for non-attendance at this time and we support parents in making decisions that suit the 
individual needs of their family, but we just need to keep a record of this so we can account 
for all children registered at CVS.  Thank you.  
 
There has still be no further information for children in Years 2, 3 and 4 but we will be 
contacting parents of children in those years as soon as we hear anything.  Mrs Collett will 
contact you with more details about ‘School at Home’ continuing for those children on 
Monday morning.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mary See,  
Headteacher 


